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RFP Issued to Shortlisted Teams 
The Request for Proposals (RFP) to Design, Build, Finance, Operate and Maintain the Traffic 
Bridge and the North Commuter Parkway has been approved by the City, and issued to the 
three teams that were shortlisted to build the projects: Bridge City Infrastructure Group, Bridge 
City Partners, and Graham Commuter Partners. 

Teams will have until summer 2015 to respond to the RFP. It is expected the Project 

Agreement will be in place with the Preferred Proponent by November 2015. 

 

 


